Good Morning Families and Happy Monday, 
Zoom: There are a few conflicting meetings this week with our regular zoom schedule. Therefore, I will am rescheduling our zoom meeting tomorrow (Tuesday, 19th) for 1:00-1:30 instead of 10:00-10:30. Our Thursday zoom is cancelled because it is my scheduled day to go into the classrooms and finalize the packing up of our classroom. Thank you for your understanding and flexibility this week! 
Student End of the Year Books: At the end of every year, I make student books with their art, pictures from the year and different activities. I typically give these out on the last day of school, so I figured I had some more time to make them. Our student supply pick-up date was pretty short notice and I haven’t had time to finish all of my students’ books. With that being said, I am still working on their books and I will find another way to get them to you. If you are moving soon or over the summer, please email me and let me know. These are typically a surprise for the kids, so if you could keep it a secret, I would really appreciate it. Thank you!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Supply Pick up: Marti Shefveland is planning to send out an email with all the information about student material pick up soon. Please be on the look-out for an email from her. 
Looping Link: If you haven’t had the opportunity to fill out the form about looping with our class next year, please make sure to do so by Monday, May 25th. If you want to loop with our class, or you are choosing to have another teacher you need to fill out this form either way. Thank you to the many families that have already completed this step. I am so excited to continue our learning journey together. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8I4VpoVPDUulmZJQl_d7PVpXZ-XEdVtEkqI-OmrInfNUQlhNRDVYOUxSUExNRUFKVDE0VldXUDdHUi4u
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